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The	more	Solar	Power	the	better.	People	choosing	to	use	their	own	Solar	Power	
are	relieving	the	load	on	the	traditional	Power	Grid.	
	
With	more	Solar	on	rooftops	we	could	reduce	demand	on	current	Power	Stations	
and	reduce	need	to	build	new	Power	Stations.	
	
Government	should	be	helping	Solar	users	to	obtain	Storage	Batteries	to	further	
reduce	Peak	Hour	demands.	
	
Solar	Power	users	should	be	fairly	paid	for	the	Power	that	they	provide	to	the	
Grid.	
	
Power	generation	companies	are	trying	to	get	people	to	use	less	power	in	Peak	
times,	what	better	way	than	to	encourage	people	to	produce	their	own	power	via		
Solar	Panels	and	Battery	Storage	and	provide	the	surplus	to	the	Grid	for	a	Fair	
Price?




